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500 SOUTA 27TH STREET, DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62525
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Mr. Rc,ert L. Tedesco s RM.N
Assistant Director for Licensing e -
Division of Licensing e 2.17‘98‘
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 3, eont
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission e WS
Washington, D.C. 20555 4.

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

Reference: Tetter 8/3/81, R. L. Tedesco, NRC tuv G. Wuller, IP,
Subject: Request for Additional Information -
Clinton Power Station

Clinton Power Station Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-461 and 50-462

This is in replv to the referenced letter wherein you requestei
our schedule for re¢ jonding to the Chemical Engineering Branch and
Geotechnical Engineering questions.

I1linois Power plans to respond to the questions provided in
the e.closure to the referenced letter via an FSAR amendment in
September, 1981.

Sincerely,
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G. E. Wuller, Supervisor
Licensing
Nuclear Station Engineering
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ec: Mr., J. H. Williams, NRC Clinton Project Manager
Mr. H. H. Livermore, NRC Resicdent Inspector




